Smoke Signals... From the McKinneys
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FEBRUARY 2023

Dear Friends in Christ,

We are so "thankful", there is a Spring. The change in weather seems to motivate you

into making plans and getting into the "Spring of Things".

One of the plans for Regina and me is that we are planning to go on the road and enjoy a time
of furlough. We will begin in the Northeast part of the country and then to the south until we
get into all of our supporting churches. We are excited for this and are looking forward to
seeing you. Pastors, please help us in our schedullng and we will do good for the church you are
serving. ; ; 57

For January and February, .. we did see around 9 people get saved and | thlnk 7 of those were
from the Good News Club we have every Wednesday afternoon.

We do thank you for the prayers you pray for this activity for the school kids. -

Pray for-our church van, we need some engine work. The distributor shaft and the cam shaft
had a few broken teeth and it may have jumped timing.

It was recommended by the mechanic to find a good used engine instead because the van is a
2002 with high mileage. It has served us well here on the Reservatnon If there is anythmg you
can do to help us replace or reparr it, help us decide.

We have had three men in the church doing the preaching every Sunday night and they are well
able men to continue carrying on in preaching the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

We are turning the cornér in our ministry, as we will be seeking the Lord's will as to what he
would have us to do. We have an idea of what it is but pray for us anyway.

Like for you to pray for my oldest brother, Gary, who is having health i issues and his daughter
Ashley, as she battles cancer wrth spots on her lungs. They-are very specral to me and would ask
you to make them a part of your daily prayers.

Pray for our Resurrection Revival on Aprll 7-9, and our speaker will be Scott Silvers. He has done
so well in times past and we can't wait for those days to arrive....”Revive us again”.

* My wife and | will be leaving here next week and our destination is Israel. Some good people
have planned this for some time and have paid for our trip. This July is our 50th anniversary and
they wanted to do something special for the McKinneys. It's hard to believe that we will
actually be going but all we can say is "Thank You Lord".

Our hearts are full and we love you folks who carry us by prayers and support. Appreciate your
heart for missions!

May the Lord continue to Bless You !
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Larry and Regina McKinney
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